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                 Attention Readers!!
The Linwood Book Club has decided on a book for their

next meeting - “The Extraordinary Life of Sam Hell by
Robert Dugoni. 

    The next club meeting will be at The Stand on 
    August 12th at 10:00 AM.

Please read the Pioneer Sunday announcement 
on the last page of this Breeze.  

MahJongg group meets in or beside The Stand every
Monday and Wednesday from 1-4 PM. 
All are welcome and we'll even teach you how to play! 
If you ever wondered about this ancient Chinese game,
this is your opportunity to see what it's all about.

Mahjongg Mahjongg 

Book ClubBook Club

Please continue to buy raffle
tickets for the grand prize of 2
adult season passes and a car
pass. The proceeds all go toward
activities and improvements to
the Park. Tickets are $25 or 3 for
$50. Winner will be picked at the
Chili Cook-Off on October 19th.
Winner need not be present. See
Sheila Romes or Judy Crowley or
go to The Store to purchase
tickets. 

            Cancelled this week. See you next week. 
Smarty PartySmarty Party

BreezeBreeze

Please join us for worship tomorrow morning at 11 AM. Along with special music and the
return of Marge Adler on the piano, Pastor Paul will bring us the message.

 It’s so nice to have so many in the Tabernacle each Sunday. When you hear the bell tolling, 
you still have 15 minutes to walk to the Tab and join us for church. 

Bring the whole family!! You will be warmly welcomed. 



M e e t  a t  T h e  S t a n d  –  W e d n e s d a y s  a t  n o o n .
O p e n  t o  A l l  L i n w o o d  L a d i e s  –  O w n e r s ,  R e n t e r s ,  A l l  A g e s
C a l l  i n  y o u r  o r d e r  a h e a d  o f  t i m e  –  s e l e c t  f r o m  t h e  m e n u
b e l o w .
S t a n d  P h o n e :   4 4 0 - 5 9 5 - 2 5 0 0

W E E K D A Y  S A N D W I C H  –  L U N C H  M E N U
* P l e a s e  s p e c i f y  w h i t e  o r  w h e a t  b r e a d  f o r
s a n d w i c h e s  w h e n  y o u  c a l l .
H O T  D O G                                      
C H I L I  D O G                                   
T A C O  B O W L                                  
B L T  S A N D W I C H                             
M A C  N ’  C H E E S E                             
C H I C K E N  S A L A D  S A N D W I C H             
G R I L L E D  C H E E S E  S A N D W I C H            

LINWOOD LADIES’ LUNCH IS BACK!!

$3.00
$3.50
$5.75
$5.25
$3.50
$4.50
$3.25

Weekly hours are 
Monday 10 AM - 2 PM
Tuesday, Friday, and Saturday 7 - 9 PM
Sunday after worship service until 2 PM. 
Jenn and Janet will be glad to open for special
times. Their numbers are posted on the door.

We are looking for volunteers to
help with the grilling. Look for the
signup sheet in The Stand. Thanks!

T H E  S T A N D

T H E  S T O R E

 Open every day of the
week from 

11 AM until 9 PM

GRILLING!GRILLING!
every SATURDAY and SUNDAY

 11:30- 2 PM

Lots of memories to take home to think about
Linwood all year long.

Something new which is very old.
These are Items from the souvenir

booth at Linwood. 
Shop for new items from our Linwood
artists and view items from our 140

years of history.



Today as I write this I have just returned from my yearly "Welcome Back" meeting for my school
bus company in Pittsburgh. We hear a series of reinforcements about safety procedures and new
procedures for another school year as we prepare for the return to school. I'm sure many of you
are in the same position of preparing for another school year or fall season to begin. So, we must
truly savor and take advantage of these final weeks of summer and the time spent with family

and friends here at Linwood! We're especially grateful this week there were no serious injuries or
property damage in this week's storm! Thanks to Matt and his crew for the cleanup job!!

Our summer series of messages, "Summerin' With Jesus" will be wrapping up over the next few
weeks. This coming Sunday we will join Jesus and the disciples who have "Gone Fishin'!" on the

Sea of Galilee. Once again, our account in Luke 5, shows that Jesus takes every opportunity to use
the activities of daily life as teachable moments. Perhaps that can be true for each one of us in

our daily lives. As we live each day, are we awake to the presence of Jesus with us and his desire
to continue teaching us to say and do things that reflect his presence and glory? Each day has

those teachable moments when we can learn and grow in being the people Jesus calls us to be as
his disciples. What might Jesus be teaching each of us today?

See you Sunday,

Pastor Paul

PASTOR PAUL’S MESSAGE

SUNDAY SCHOOL AND WORSHIP TOMORROW MORNING!
S a r a h  R o y e k  i s  t h e  t e a c h e r  o f  o u r  l i t t l e s ,  a g e s  3 - 8  y e a r s  o l d .

 B r o n l y n n  E b e r h a r d t  i s  t h e  t e a c h e r  o f  o u r  n e x t  g r o u p ,  a g e s  9  &  u p .  
T h e s e  c l a s s e s  m e e t  a t  1 0  A M  i n  t h e  b a c k  o f  t h e  T a b e r n a c l e .    

A n d  f o r  t h e  a d u l t s . . .
T h e  a d u l t s  m e e t  i n  t h e  C h a p e l  a t  1 0  A M  f o r  S u n d a y  S c h o o l .

 J o i n  u s  i n  c h u r c h  t o m o r r o w  a n d  w e l c o m e  b a c k  M a r g e  A d l e r  t o  t h e  p i a n o .
W e  a r e  g l a d  y o u  a r e  b a c k ,  M a r g e !

K r i s t e n  J o n e s  w i l l  s i n g  a n d  K r i s t e n  p e r f o r m s  w i d e l y  a s  a  s o l o i s t ,  o n  o p e r a  a n d
m u s i c a l  t h e a t r e  s t a g e s ,  a n d  f o r  v a r i o u s  c h o r a l  e n s e m b l e s .  S h e  h a s  p e r f o r m e d

o v e r  a  d o z e n  c h o r a l  a r t i s t  r e s i d e n c i e s  i n  B r i t i s h  c a t h e d r a l s .



DONT FORGET!

F r e e  C o m m u n i t y  E v e n t s

M a r k e t  i n  t h e  P a r k  -  E v e r y  S a t u r d a y  i n  J u l y  a n d  A u g u s t  -  
1 0  A M  -  2  P M  V i c t o r y  P a r k

Y o u  w i l l  f i n d  b a k e d  g o o d s ,  b e a c h  g l a s s  j e w e l r y ,  q u a l i t y  h a n d - c r a f t e d  i t e m s ,
a n d  m o r e .   F r e e  p a r k i n g  o r  s t r o l l  d o w n t o w n .

L i v e  a t  t h e  L i g h t h o u s e  C o n c e r t s  
 M a i n  S t r e e t  B e a c h  -  D o w n t o w n .  

B r i n g  y o u r  f a v o r i t e  c h a i r  a n d  s n a c k .
7 : 0 0  -  8 : 3 0  P M

A u g u s t  1 1  -  T i m  C a r t w r i g h t
T i m  w i l l  e n t e r t a i n  w i t h  t h e  s o n g s  o f  S i n a t r a ,  B e n n e t t ,  a n d  m a n y  m o r e

f a m i l i a r  h i t s . .    

 The Bible Study is looking at different Old
Testament characters during our weekly
Bible study. We meet on Wednesdays at 10
AM in the Chapel.  Pastor Paul will lead.
                      All are welcome!

Wednesday Adult Bible Study

Have a blessed week at Linwood!
Community CornerCommunity Corner

( H A P P E N I N G S  O U T S I D E  O F  L I N W O O D )



 T H E  P A V I L I O N  |  B R I N G  A  C H I L I  T O  C O M P E T E ,  B R I N G  A  S I D E  O R  D E S S E R T ,  
O R  J U S T  C O M E  H U N G R Y !   

2024
Chili Cook-OffChili Cook-OffChili Cook-Off

O C T  1 9 T H ,  2 P M

2nd Annual Light Up Linwood!!
Get those lights, decorate your golf carts, and join us on 

Saturday, August 31 for the golf cart parade.  
Meet in front of the stand at 9:00 PM.

Put these dates on your calendar!

Wednesday, August 14th from 9:45 AM - 11 AM for kids ages
3-8. Drop the kids off for a fun-filled morning with Allie

and Harrison at the rear of the Tab! This coincides with our
weekly Bible Study at the Chapel so it’s the perfect time for

the grown-ups to meet new friends as well! 

Kids KornerKids Korner



Call for Pioneer Pictures
Our annual Pioneer Day celebration on September 1 is only 3 weeks away!  

As always, on Sunday evening of Labor Day weekend, we will announce and ahhh over the babies who have joined
the Linwood family and remember and share memories of those who have passed away during the year.  

We need your help in gathering this information:
 * If a member of your family has died since September 2023, please email us his or her name, picture, and a couple

thoughts that capture something memorable about him or her.
      * If a baby has been born to your family, please email us the name, a picture, and the names of the parents and 

Linwood grandparents.  
Please send the  information to:  president@linwoodchristianlife.org

Deadline is August 28 at 11:59 PM.

Wasn’t that a doozie 
of a storm? 

 So grateful no one was hurt
but there was some damage. 

 Where were you when the
storm hit on Tuesday?


